
TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 25

OCTOBER 2024

JUNIOR SCHOOL CRICKET GALA DAY
On Thursday 17 October our Senior Cricket Team for the Junior School represented the College for
the CASA Cricket Gala Day.
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It was a perfect day for cricket and the team did an amazing job in showing off the values of the
College. While we didn't have the outcome we hoped for the team demonstrated many
improvements in all areas of the sport and their ability to work well together as a team
throughout the year. The students who represented the College should be very proud of what they
achieved and their sportsmanship on the day.

Mr Shaun Walker
Junior School Teacher - Year 3
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